
 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office @ebenezergreenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

     LOVE GOD 

     LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

     LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

         October 17, 2021 
 

  Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

  Interim Music Minister: CathyJean Spencer 

  Pianist: Donna Grace 

  Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

  Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

  Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

  Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

  Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

   

  Sunday   
Deacon Prayer Time 8:50 AM 
   
Sunday School 9 AM on campus and through     
 Freeconference.com 

Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Choir Practice 1:30 PM 

 

No Sunday Evening Services  

 

  Wednesday  
 Prayer Meeting on campus and through Freeconference.com 7 PM 

Ebenezer Happenings       
 

Today  Let it Shine Auction for Hodges family to serve in   
  Central Asia, 4802 US 431N., Springfield @ 2 PM      
  A BBQ lunch will be served starting @ 1 PM for $5 
 
  Meet Candidate for Director of Missions RCBA      
  10:45 Live Stream Springfield Baptist and  
  3 PM 1st Baptist Greenbrier (The Messengers will 
  vote at the Annual Meeting on October 19). 
 
  Choir Practice 1:30 PM 
 
October 17-14 Week of Prayer for RCBA 
 
October 19 RCBA Annual Meeting at Rock Springs Baptist Church 
  6 PM 
 
October 23 Hope Center Gala 6 PM @ Flewellyn Baptist Church 
 
October 24 Choir Practice 1:30 PM 
 
October 30 Community Halloween Bash 5-8 PM Bethel Baptist  
 
October 31 Bank Sunday 
 
  Church Wide Cookout @ 4 PM sign up sheet on table 
 
  Trunk or Treat 5:30 - 7 PM @ Ebenezer 
    
Please bring bags of candy to handout after the  cookout! We will 
be having Trunk or Treat. 
 
Ebenezer will be going to Atlanta to help with the OCC Boxes. We 
will leave on Friday, November 26 and return on Saturday. Please 
sign up on the sign up sheet on the table or let Tammy or Michael 
know if you plan on going. 
 
 
Golden Offering for TN Missions  
Our Goal is $700 We have collected $ 555 

Monthly Budget             $19,219.32 
Weekly need:                 $4,804.83 
Budget Need YTD       $196,998.03 
Actual Collected YTD  $188,499.37 
Behind YTD   $8,498.66 
 
Total collected in principal and  
fundraiser YTD             $32,950.95 



Morning Worship 
 

Prelude                                 Donna Grace & Jimmy Wilson 

 

Welcome of Guests  Jesus Is the Sweetest Name I Know                205

 His Name Is Wonderful                                     203

 Blessed Be the Name of the Lord   

 

Announcements/Prayer                                             Deacon of the Week                            

 

Hymn Blessed Be the Name  206 

 

Blended Chorus There’s Something About That Name  177 

 Jesus, Name Above All Names 
 
Responsive Reading  The Glory of His Name 
                

Hymn All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name   

 

Tithes & Offerings 

 

Offertory Meditation Savior Like a Shepherd Lead Us                        

                                    Donna, Jimmy & CathyJean 

 

Special              Jesus’ Name In Every Book of the Bible    Mike Spencer                                                      
  
Sermon                                     Bro. Larry Cantrell 

Invitation          Take the Name of Jesus with You        576 

Prayer 

Closing Chorus          Grace To You          663 

 
Deacon of the Week: Gary Suter 

If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

Church Cleaning Schedule 
 

October 17 
Sonya Henry, 

Amber Hudgins     
                                                                                                                             

October 24 
Dianne Evans,  
Claudia Bales 

Extended Session 
 

October 17 
Pam Orum,  

Janice Cohea 
 

October 24 

Brenda Campbell, 
Sonya Henry 

Dear Church Family, Sarah and I are blessed by God to 
serve the people of Ebenezer Baptist Church. Thank you for 
the appreciation! Now let us take time to say thank you! 
Thank you, Bro. Jack Evans, for leading this church before 
me and  being my friend. Thank you to Brenda Kelch who is 
the person that keeps me on schedule and my head on 
straight as well as doing numerous office tasks. Thank you to 
Larry Cantrell for serving as our youth minister. Thank you to 
Pam Hardy for serving as our children’s ministry leader. 
Thank you to Bobbie Morgan for leading our preschool     
ministry. Thank you to Barbara Freeman and Vicki Clark for 
leading the Keenagers. Thank you to Anighya Crocker and 
CathyJean Spencer for leading music while I have been 
here. Thank you, Thomas Perko, who is always around     
taking care of media and technology issues. Thank you to the 
deacons and trustees who do work many never see. Thank 
you to the Sunday School teachers who come prepared 
whether they have anyone in their class that Sunday or not. 
Thank you to those who serve on committees, teams, 
groups, and those who serve in positions within the church. 
Thank you to the volunteers that make the ministry of the 
church possible. Thank you for our prayer warriors. Thank 
you to our tithers. Church members here know how to serve 
and love people. Missions is not just something we do; it is a 
lifestyle. I am blessed to be your pastor! 
 
P.S. Thank you for a much-needed vacation. We love you all!      
         
Bro. Chad Phelan 


